mmmmm Original Message -

From: Ray Liang

To: CASSANDRA@PINNACLE-TRAVEL COM
Sent: Thursday. November 10, 2011 5:53 PM
Subject: Feedback

Feedback:
Good. Reliable, and fast service from Jacqueline. Good Work Thumbs Up ©

Thanks and have a nice day.

Regards,

Ray Liang 5

Assistant Manager (Operations)
GMP International

A Division of The GMP Group



